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Dear Supervisors,

I am writing to ask you to deny the appeal from ABA.

I contend that a “re-drill” is actually a new well subject to the policies adopted in the 2040 General Plan, including
required setbacks. These wells are too close to residents.

Thank you,

Phil White
Ojai and Ventura

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:philbranco@gmail.com
mailto:ClerkoftheBoard@ventura.org

